
From: James Hose   
Sent: 11 February 2019 15:12 
To: Manston Airport <ManstonAirport@pins.gsi.gov.uk> 
Subject: DCO Meetings 
 
Dear Sirs, 
 
I have previously indicated my wish to attend future open floor meetings.  
 
Now that the definite timetable has been distributed I would like to advise you of my wish to attend 
the following meetings. 
 
18th March Open Floor Hearing 3. 3pm at The Oddfellows Hall Ramsgate.  
At this meeting I would welcome the opportunity to speak. I would raise concerns of the claimed 
level of support for RSP plans. 
 
18th March Open Floor Hearing 3. 7pm at the Oddfellows Hall Ramsgate. Observer only. 
 
20th March Compulsory Acquisition Hearing. 10am Discovery Park Sandwich. Observer only. 
 
21st March Issue Specific Hearing (Need) 10am Discovery Park Sandwich. Observer only. 
 
22nd March Issue Specific Hearing (Noise) 10am Discovery Park Sandwich. Observer only. 
 
In regard to the accompanied Site Inspection 19th March I do not wish to attend.  
 
I would like however to draw the attention of the ExA to the presence of an Air Monitoring Station 
next to the railway line on the Nethercourt Estate on open land between Kentmere Avenue and 
Windermere Avenue. As they are scheduled to visit this location (Item 3 on their itinerary) it may be 
relevant to their examination. 
 
Regards 
 
James Hose 
Ref MANS-S57253 
 



 
 




